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*Current positive cases reported within the last 7 days. 
 

• UPA is reporting all positive confirmed cases of individuals who came onto our campus during their 
infectious period. If an individual tests positive for COVID-19, close contacts and the Santa Clara 
County Public Health Department are notified. 

 
• If your student is considered a close contact, you will be notified.  

 
• During the school year, the dashboard will be updated once a week on Fridays. 

 
• All cases are confidential. Information regarding individuals with COVID-19 symptoms, close contacts 

with someone who is COVID-19 positive, or individuals who have tested positive for the coronavirus, is 
sensitive, confidential information. Names will not be released.  

 
• If you have any specific questions, please contact Andrew Yau, the Director of Student services at 

ayau@upatoday.com 
 
 


